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 Action Item 4.5  
 

Topic: Administrator Resignation – SBDC Director 

 

Strategic Direction: College Health Metric 7 – The College partners with local agencies to 

encourage the economic development of the region. 

 

Presented By: Dr. David Hellmich 

 

Presentation:            

 

Stacy McCaskill has submitted her letter of resignation effective March 2, 2020, to 

pursue a business opportunity.  Stacy was hired in June 2018 as Director of the Small Business 

Development Center.  She is thanked for her service to our community and the College. 

The administration is in active conversation regarding the restructuring of the Small 

Business Development Center necessitated by Stacy’s leaving. 

 

Recommendation: 

      The administration recommends the Board accept the resignation of Stacy McCaskill 

effective March 2, 2020. 

  






